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Mr. Chris Monrad

Monrad Engineering

1926 East Ft. Lowell Road, Suite 200
Tucson, Arizona 85719-2391

Dear Chris:

Sensitive, Responsive, Proactive, Innovative. These are the unique
hallmarks of Monrad Engineering we have experienced during more than
15 years of working with you.

Monrad Engineering is sensitive in understanding and achieving the goals
and aspirations of the project as well as its basic needs. Architectural
goals are embraced and enhanced. Energy goals are not just met, but
exceeded, keeping in mind the real needs of the people who will use the
facility. The spirit as well as the requirements of the dark skies initiative
are sensitively addressed in enhancing the overall quality of the project.

Monrad Engineering is responsive. Outstanding work is always
completed on time. You communicate well, not just listening, but making
sure you understand. You are easy and enjoyable to work with.

Monrad Engineering is very proactive and diligent. You ask questions,
even addressing issues outside of your immediate scope, always adding

value to the project and the process.

You are innovative in your design and your approach. Your lighting
designs always work and always go beyond merely being functional.
Real options are presented, discussed, and evaluated.

Monrad Engineering is the best electrical design and engineering
consultant we have worked with. We look forward to working with you
again.

Sincerely,

Ranko Ruzic, AlA
Design Principal



